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Special Points of 

Interest 

 Office update 

 Swimming 

 Photographs 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

 Photographs 

Tue 10th November 

 

W/C 2 & 9 NOVEMBER            

SWIMMING YR 5/6            

 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

 

REMINDER 

Please follow the keep-safe Covid rules of FACE, SPACE and HANDS. 

Parents coming to reception must wear a face mask = FACE 

If there is a person in the reception area, please wait outside = SPACE 

Please use the available hand sanitiser = HANDS 

Sat 17th October 

Congratulations to 

Parent of Abi in Y6 

 

Sat 24th October 

Congratulations to 

Member of staff 

Lottery Winner                  

This could be you ! 

Hello everyone 

As we are under further lockdown restrictions, 

we are sending home a short information 

report about your child’s targets and progress.  

Please return the slip if you would like to have a 

virtual chat. 

 

We are also sending home your child’s Google 

Classroom login details and some helpful hints.  

Google classroom will be used in the case of 

isolations from Covid.  More training will follow. 

Remembrance Sunday - 8th November 
 

Poppies, snap bands, bracelets etc. will be on sale 
in each classroom up to and including Wednesday 
11th November.  

 



Office Update 

We are now a cashless school—Parent Pay Launched on Monday 2nd November.  Parents 

can pay for school meals, breakfast club, trips etc. using your login details,  we no longer 

accept cash in school  

School Lottery 

Help raise funds - sign up to our new school lottery at YourSchoolLottery.co.uk.  Open to 

all parents, friends and relatives.  Only £1 per entry. Each week the winner will be     

someone you know.  Numbers are drawn every Saturday at 8pm.    

 

Children in Need  

 

To help raise funds for Children in Need Friday 13th November will be 

a non-uniform day for a donation of 50p.  

 

Each class will also have a ‘Guess the Number of Sweets in a Jar’      

50p a go, and the winner will take home the jar of sweets. 

Swimming Y5/Y6 

Children in year 5/6 will have received a letter informing them of swimming lessons at 

Calday pool weeks commencing 2nd and 9th November.  Please make sure children     

follow the instructions on the letter sent home i.e. come to school swim wear ready - 

changing rooms will only be available after their swim lesson. 

 

Photographs 

 

The school photographer will be in school on Tuesday 10th November to take             

individual photographs. 

 

Unfortunately we cannot invite siblings to join them on this occasion due to              

Government Covid Rules. 


